Incipient Canton of Wyndriche, Endewearde
Meeting Minutes
8-17-17

Officer Reports:  To date, all officer reports appear to be up to date.   Chatelaine report for the quarter was filed by the seneschal.  We continue to have no new funds but that’s okay, money is held by the barony in either case and we have no ongoing expenses.  Yay revenue neutral.  
Cedric noted that this was his last meeting as seneschal.  Folks got to meet Tom, who will be taking over in September as senseschal.  Tom will need to get paperwork to the Northern Regional Seneschal to complete office transition.  
The canton still stands ready to make the transition out of incipiency when folks decide we have enough momentum and activity to make it a successful long term venture.  Cedric has most of the necessary paperwork already set up.
Unity College students return on August 28th.  The apparent medieval club president has expressed an interest in renewing a relationship with the SCA.  Folks seemed eager to assist in helping them when they make contact.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Fraiser is holding informal fencing practices at his place in Unity on Friday afternoons.
Cedric is establishing a thrown weapons practice at his place in China on Thursday evenings.  May add weekend practices once daylight makes it difficult.
Hrefna proposed the idea of holding A&S nights, possibly as joint ventures with the college and/or neighboring groups.  Fun knows no boundaries.  
Fraiser might be able to get use of his work place as a venue for joint cooking projects.  He’ll look into the logistics.
Hrefna mentioned the possibility of wanting to host an A&S oriented event in March.  Possibly as a function of baronial A&S championship.  She will be contacting Their Excellencies to coordinate.
